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Collections & Standing Orders 
 

St George’s: 13/5 £1228 & £995               
St Teresa’s:  13/5 £380 & £230 
St George’s: 20/5 £1040 & £995               
St Teresa’s:  20/5 £136 & £230 
                     

Thank you for your generosity 
 

Upcoming Second Collections: 
17th June: Day for Life 
1st July : Peters’ Pence 
8th Jul: Apostleship of the Sea 
 

Diocesan Prayer Link: 
St Peter, Swindon &  

Sacred Heart, Wootton Bassett 

Parish Priest: Monsignor Bernard Massey       Assistant Priest: Fr David Savoury 
bernard.massey@cliftondiocese.com    david.savoury@cliftondiocese.com 
 

Parish Administrator: Carolyn Kirby                             St George & St Teresa Parish Office: Tel: 01823 272700 
Hours: Monday  - Thursday  9.30am - 1.00pm  &  Friday   10.00am - 5.00pm 
Email: taunton.stgeorge@cliftondiocese.com            Website: www.tauntoncatholicchurch.co.uk  
    

Permanent Deacons:  
Rev Trevor Jones:  01823 270935       Rev Ed Channing:    01823 251253   
trevor.jones@cliftondiocese.com                                  edward.channing@cliftondiocese.com 

Churches: 
St George’s, Billet St, Taunton, TA1 3NN                         St Teresa’s, Eastwick Rd, Taunton, TA2 7HF 

We remember all those who 
have died recently  

And those whose anniversaries  
occur at this time:  

Julia Gammon, Michael Hodges, 
Wilfred Read, Henry Terrell, 

Roger Templeman, Violet Fudge, 
Ellen Bithell, James Cole, Timothy 

Stevens, Charlie Duff, Kenneth 
Tarrant,  Terence O’Hara, Mary 
Hunter, Vincent Smythe, Gwen 
Smith, Eileen Calloway, Anne 

Hanson, Peggy Gize, Patricia De 
Vos, Mr Muldowney, Paul 

McGough, Fred Davis, Kathleen 
Gamble & Norma McManus  

       So, the big question this week is will this coming Bank Holiday Monday be as warm as the 
one at the start of this month? Surely we cannot have two hot Bank Holidays in a row - I mean 
that is almost not British! We do love a holiday, however, it would appear that we also love to 
moan and complain that somehow we have been cheated out of our relaxation by rain or high 
winds.  
       Would it really be the same if we had great weather on every occasion? Would we 
become bored with a consistent level of holiday happiness? I ask this because this weekend 
we celebrate the Feast of the Holy Trinity; an amazing expression of the constant giving and 
receiving of love which is the essence of the Godhead. 
       We are created by the Father - who spoke and creation began. Later, we are saved by the 
Son whose last words were “Father forgive them.” Now we are led by the Spirit, who comes to 
give us a wisdom and an eloquence that the world cannot give. 
       In this picture of God we realise that the infinite love of these three persons is such that no 
price is too great to be paid for our salvation. The pain of the Son is shared with the Father 
and Spirit, who take it upon themselves in order that they can invite us to join them for eternity, 
ultimately free from the fear of retribution and destruction; their offer to us is one of eternal 

happiness - not just the odd Bank Holiday.          Mgr Bernard 

CONFESSIONS & ROSARY  
St George's:    Confessions  
      Thursday: 12.00-12:20pm   
      Saturday: 10:00am-10:30am 
                           & 5:00pm –5:20pm   
Rosary :   Thursdays: 11:45am &   
                     Saturdays:10:00am    
 

St Teresa’s:      Confessions  
                              by request  

          

          

 

Sat 26th 
 

5:30pm 
 

St George’s Trinity Sunday  Deceased Members of the  
Conlon Family 

 

 

Sun 27th 
 

8.00am 
 

St George’s Trinity Sunday  Deceased Members of the  
Del Grosso Family 

 

 

Sun 27th 
 

9.30am 
 

St George’s Trinity Sunday  Paulo De Silva RIP  

 

Sun 27th 
 

11.00am 
 

St Teresa’s Trinity Sunday  People of the Parishes  
          

 

Mon 28th  
 

10:00am 
 
 St George’s Ordinary Weekday Mickey D’Souza RIP  

 

Tues 29th 
 

9:30am 
  

St George’s Ordinary Weekday Deceased Members of the  
Bowker Family 

 

 

Wed 30th 
 

9:30am 
  

St George’s Ordinary Weekday Jack, Molly & Austin Sowerby RIP  
 

Thurs 31st 
 

12:30pm 
  

St George’s Visitation of the  
Blessed Virgin Mary 

Mary Howson RIP  

 

Fri 1st 
 

10:00am 
 

St Teresa’s St Justin John O’Brien RIP  
 

Sat 2nd 
 

9.30am 
  

St George’s Ordinary Weekday Deceased Members of the  
Walker & Baron Families 

 

          

 
Sat 2nd 

 
5:30pm 

 
St George’s Corpus Christi People of the Parishes  

 
Sun 3rd 

 
8.00am 

 
St George’s Corpus Christi Margaret Sutton RIP  

 
Sun 3rd 

 
9.30am 

 
St George’s Corpus Christi Philippa Smith RIP  

 
Sun 3rd 

 
11.00am 

 
St Teresa’s Corpus Christi Gift of Faith   

 
Sun 3rd 

 
3:00pm 

 
Catholic Centre Corpus Christi SVP Mass for the Sick  

          

MASS TIMES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

The next “Nearly New  
Paperback Bookstall ”  will be held 
on Sunday, 3rd June. We are always 
glad to receive good quality books to 

sell in the Parish Centre; please 
bring them in at any time.  

ST GEORGE’S MINISTERS OF  
HOLY COMMUNION & READERS  
The rotas for Eucharistic Ministers  

& Readers for July, August &  
September are being prepared. 

Would Readers & Eucharistic  
Ministers please advise Anthony 

Brown of their unavailable dates by 
Monday 4th June. Tel 480441;  

email: aabrown.battens@gmail.com 

SVP Mass  
& Blessing Of the Sick   

will take place next  
Sunday 3rd June at 3pm  

in the Parish Centre 
followed by refreshments.  

Avon & Somerset Constabulary  
Male Voice Choir Charity Concert  

in aid of the Open Door 
The Choir has kindly agreed to 

perform in St Georges Church at 
7.30pm on Saturday 9th June  

in aid of the Open Door Charity.  
The choir's repertoire covers a wide 
range, from medieval and classical 

choral music, much loved ballads and 
operatic choruses to arrangements of 
popular songs and songs from stage 
and film musicals. The choir enjoys a 

high reputation for its quality of 
performance for which it has been 

awarded numerous cups and 
certificates at choral competitions. 

Tickets are £7 each and are available 
from the Parish Office,  

tel: 01823 272700 or email: 
tauntonstgeorge@cliftondiocese.com 

they are also available online at 
http://policechoir.ticketsource.co.uk. 

Please do come along  
and support them.  

Mother’s Prayer Group  
meets every Tuesday 9:30am to 
10:30am in The Catholic Centre  

Hope for your family 
‘Nothing is impossible with God’ 

The Prayer of Silence Group will 
meet at 10.15am in the Catholic 
Centre on Monday’s: 4th & 18th 

June; 2nd & 16th July. FFI contact 
Rev Ed Channing on 251253 or 

Wrio Russell on 421796   

CYMFed Flame 2019 
The biggest Catholic Youth event 

in England & Wales is back! Young 
people from across the Clifton Dio-
cese aged 14-25 are invited to join 
Bishop Declan at Flame in Wem-

bley Arena on Saturday 2nd March 
2019. Clifton Diocese Youth Minis-
try are offering ticket, travel & Di-

ocesan scarf all for just £50 per 
person. Places are filling up fast, so 
go to www.cliftondiocese.com and 
to book your place or contact your 

Parish Priest for more details. 

There will be a second  
collection this weekend  

for the Priestsô  
Retirement Fund.  
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Living Your Faith Summer Camps  
The annual Clifton Diocese Summer 

Camps bookings are now being  
taken. This year, the camps have 

moved to a new location at the Viney 
Hill Adventure Centre in the Forest of 

Dean and are being held between  
13-17 August (ages 7-11) and 20-24 

August (ages 12-16). The camps 
promise to be a week full of fun, 
faith and friendship. If you are 

interested in finding out more, or to 
book a place for your child,  

please visit:livingyourfaith.co.uk or 
email livingyourfaith@hotmail.co.uk  

Taunton Parish AGM  
preceded by Cream 
Tea on Sunday 24th 
June at 4pm in the 

Parish Centre. 
All welcome to attend. 
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Diocesan Pilgrimage  
to Glastonbury  

will take place on Sunday 8th July  
starting at 11:30am  

at Our Lady St Mary, Glastonbury.  
FFI/ full itinerary visit: 

www.glastonburyshrine.co.uk  
or tel 01458  835 931  

Jan & Patrick Knight would like  

to invite you to their Open Garden on 
Sunday 10th June , 3pm—6pm;  

Venue: Woodmead, Bishops Hull Road, 
Bishops Hull, TA1 5EP—tel 288840. 

Refreshments & Plant Sale with all 
proceeds going to the Welcome Home 

Ministries –Tanzania orphanage. 
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